
Western Northlake Corridor Land Use Study 
   

In 1998, the Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners adopted a resolution acknowledging the 
Western Northlake Corridor Land Use Study (WNCLUS) as a policy and growth management guide and an 
expression of the desires of the community in the review of development proposals and Comprehensive Plan 
amendments.  An update to the Study was subsequently undertaken beginning in 2008 and concluded in 
2010.  See the following link for the Study, related documents, and the update:  

Western Northlake Corridor Land Use Study & Update 

 

https://discover.pbcgov.org/pzb/planning/Projects-Programs/Western-Northlake-Corridor.aspx

